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Greystanes Public School
781 Merrylands Rd Greystanes 2145

Phone:
02 9631 4000
  Fax:  02 9896 3194

Email:
greystanes-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au

Thursday 28 January, 2021
OC Orientation for Year 5 2021
Dear Parents/Caregivers and Year 5 OC students, 
Congratulations on your OC placement. It is a great pleasure to invite you to an orientation day for students entering the Year 5 OC class at Greystanes Public School in 2021. Under current Department of Education guidelines, we are able to invite one parent/carer and the student to attend a brief orientation to Greystanes Public School.
Date:    
Friday 29 January, 2021
Time:    
9:30am (students can arrive with their parents from 9:20 am and go directly to the hall, check in using the QR code and sign the visitors form)
Venue: 
Greystanes Public School Hall
During the session we will introduce the class teacher and executive staff who will be working with the students, we will provide some information about the class and the school and end the session with a brief walk around the school.
Please do not hesitate to contact the school if you have any questions.

We are looking forward to meeting you and your child.

Maria Dichiera                    Bill Zhang                                                  Jack Hiatt
Principal                             
OC class teacher
                     Rel. Assistant Principal
